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December 22,2009 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President of the Senate 
Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

Dear President Hanabusa: /peAk- 
For your information, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the Hawai'i Tourism 

Authority's (HTA) Annual Report for Calendar Year 2009 which provides a status of the 
Authority's Calendar Year 2009 activities through October 31,2009. Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 
200 1 , I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at 
www. hawaiitourismauthority . orq. 

If you have any questions about this report, please feel free to call me at (808) 973-2288. 

Very truly yours, 

MlKE MCCARTNEY 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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